
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFO Director Appointed to State Advisory Council 
 
Oneonta, New York – March 2, 2020 

Opportunities for Otsego’s Director of Crisis Intervention Services, William Rivera, has been 

appointed to serve a three year term on the New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS) 

Advisory Council. 

 

The purpose of the OVS Advisory Council is to assist the state office in formulating policies that 

directly affect crime victims and to provide recommendations to the director to improve the 

delivery of services to victims by the office.  The eighteen member council consists of 

professionals from all regions across New York State who have extensive knowledge and 

experience on the problems, needs and treatment of victims.  

 

William Rivera has served as Crisis Intervention Director since 2014, overseeing both 

Opportunities for Otsego’s Violence Intervention Program and Emergency Housing Assistance 

Program.  Prior, Mr. Rivera served as Crime Victims Advocate through the Violence Intervention 

Program.   

 

About Opportunities for Otsego (OFO) – OFO is a Community Action Agency that has been 

fighting the "War on Poverty" in Otsego County since 1966. The agency strives to alleviate poverty 

and fosters self-sufficiency through comprehensive and client-centered services.   OFO’s mission 

is to be the leader in developing innovative solutions that promote healthy lives, thriving families, 

and caring communities.   

 

Contact Information 

Daniel Maskin, Chief Executive Officer 

dmaskin@ofoinc.org 
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